
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 27th March 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 20th March 2023 = 95.27% 
 
A reminder that unfortunately, Computer Club will not be on after school next 
Monday and Tuesday (27th and 28th). 
 
A polite reminder that bookings for Summer Term clubs is now live on school 
cloud.  To avoid disappointment, please book before the deadline – Wednesday 
29th March. 
 
Thursday – Curriculum open evening from 3.30 – 4.15pm. 
 
The Book Fair will be running all week. 
 
Friday 31st March – School closes at 3.30pm and reopens on Monday 17th April. 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 20th March 2023 
3C – 94%               3W – 87.94% 
 
What a wonderful week we have had! We can't quite believe our Spring Term is 
almost over. 
 
A massive thank you to all the parents who have helped out or volunteered to help 
assist with school trips over the last few weeks (and as far back as the 
Christmas Panto!)-these events really could not go ahead without you.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you into our classrooms once again for the 
Curriculum Evening and share the wonderful work Year 3 have completed.  
 
Thank you for all your efforts with Mathletics and Times Tables Rocks Stars. The 
issue with TTRS has now been resolved. We are still working on solving our login 
in problems for Power Maths Games. 
 
We are going to be reviewing the Oak Tree Challenges shortly. Please can children 
bring in any photos or work they have completed towards this. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 20th March 2023 
4M – 97.81%               4T – 95.6% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another amazing week!  
We are so proud of everyone who went to Barnstondale, pushing yourselves out of 
your comfort zones, working excellently as a team and building upon/making new 
friendships. We definitely made unforgettable memories                        

  

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Thank you to those children who are reading at least 3 times a week. This cannot 
be done without the support of your adults at home. Please keep this up.  
 
Our curriculum meeting after school will take place next week, where you can 
come in and look at the amazing work your children have completed this term.  
 
Reminder that on Tuesday 28th March, Year 4 parents are invited into school to 
watch your children preform in a short concert playing Ukuleles. (See parent mail 
for information). 
 
Miss McKinney and Mr Ford 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 20th March 2023 
5KW – 97.36%              5W – 95.45% 
 
We're looking forward to our next and final Thumbs up session on Friday. In PE, 
we will be working with Mr Lewis again from the Coop Academy on Thursday. 
Please ensure full PE kits are in school all week. We will send them home at the 
end of the term.  
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 20th March 2023 
6D – 96.04%               6S – 97.06% 
 
We've had a fantastic week with Year 6 - they've been showing great maturity and 
approaching their learning with determination. We've seen a big improvement in 
home reading, which is fantastic. Thank you for all your efforts. 
 
Take care, 
Year 6 teachers 
 

 


